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The Triad Students’ Edition is the internal communication newsletter for Commonwealth University 
students. Commonwealth University is comprised of Bloomsburg, Lock Haven, and Mansfield 
universities. The Triad is sent twice per week during the semester.  
  

  
  

  
  
PASSHE NEWS  
Video: Pennsylvania Gov. Tom Wolf’s “Welcome Message” for the start of the new academic year.  
COMMONWEALTH UNIVERSITY NEWS  
  
President Bashar Hanna’s Semester Welcome  

  

https://www.commonwealthu.edu/
https://pacast.com/players/cmsplayerHD.asp?video_filename=22055_Gov_PASSHE.m4v
https://www.commonwealthu.edu/


Dear Commonwealth University Family,   
   
The Fall 2022 semester is here! What an exciting and inspiring time on our campuses. Through my years 
in education I have always loved the first days of a new school year—they are brimming with possibility.  
This year marks a historic milestone in the history of our universities. On July 1, Bloomsburg, Lock 
Haven, and Mansfield came together, officially, as Commonwealth University. Thank you for your 
patience, diligence, and contributions to the work we have engaged in together over the past two 
years.  
 

We are embarking on a new journey together and there will certainly be bumps along the way. I remain 
confident in you, my colleagues of Commonwealth University. You give our campuses their heart. So 
long as we laser focus on our mission—the success of our students—we will not fail.     
 

I wish you much success in the coming semester as you engage with and support our students toward 
the achievement of their educational goals.      
 

Click to view the President’s Welcome Back Video.  
  
Mission, Vision, and Value Statements  
Commonwealth University’s Mission, Vision, and Value Statements can be found here.  
  
Student Handbook   
The Student Handbook is designed to acquaint students with the specifics of the standards expected of 
them as members of the University community. The policies and regulations delineated in the handbook 
apply to all students enrolled at all locations of Commonwealth University. A message from the Dean of 
Students will be sent to all students to inform them of the Student Handbook and with specific 
reference to the Student Code of Conduct.    
  
Student Work-Study Pay  

Effective with the start of the 2022-23 academic year, students will all start at $7.75 per hour instead of 
the PA state minimum wage rate of $7.25/hour. Check out our on-campus job postings at  
Lock Haven  
 

Lock Haven Parking Permits  
Parking permits for the 2022-23 academic year are available here: Student Vehicle Registration Form  
Campus parking regulations can be found here: Parking Regulations  
Students living on campus will have their parking passes mailed to their residence hall. Commuter 
student passes will be mailed to the address chosen by the student on the online form.  
Students may not park in faculty and staff lots or in visitor parking spaces. If a student parks in an 
unauthorized area, they will be subject to parking tickets and may lose on-campus parking privileges.   
All vehicles should be registered with Public Safety by Aug. 29.   
Please contact Public Safety at 570-484-2278 or Public_Safety@lockhaven.edu with questions.  
  
Get Involved on Campus  
Lock Haven has more than 100 clubs and organizations available to students. Whatever your interests, 
The Haven has a club to fit. Check out the options HERE and stop by the Involvement Fair on Thursday, 
Aug. 25 from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. on Ivy Lane to join a club and get involved.  
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tjgQX8zhTfA
https://www.commonwealthu.edu/cu-about/mission-vision-values
https://www.commonwealthu.edu/student-handbook
https://www.lockhaven.edu/career/jobs/
https://www.emailmeform.com/builder/form/q1fVATatbNePu
https://community.lhup.edu/parking/regulations.htm
mailto:Public_Safety@lockhaven.edu
https://www.lockhaven.edu/sao/clubs/


President’s Volunteer Service Award  
Complete 100+ hours of community service and earn the Presidential Volunteer Service Award. Register 
with the Office of Community Service to begin earning your hours. Learn more  
  
Haven Cupboard Fall 2022 Hours  
The Haven Cupboard is a food pantry open to all Lock Haven current students facing food insecurity. The 
Cupboard is located at the Beth Yehuda Synagogue across from the East Campus Science Center, 320 W. 
Church St. Fall 2022 hours are Wednesdays from 5-7 p.m. and Thursdays from 1-2 p.m. and 3:30-4:30 
p.m. Donations are accepted on Wednesdays from 3-7 p.m. and during all Thursday hours. To get on the 
Cupboard’s mailing list, email havencupboard@lockhaven.edu.  
  
LOCK HAVEN NEWS  
Commonwealth University-Lock Haven ROTC Cadet Receives Multiple Scholarships  
Christian Good, of Muncy, is the recipient of Commonwealth University-Lock Haven's John F. Curcio 
Scholarship and Perna Family Memorial Scholarship for the 2022-23 school year. Good is a senior in the 
3+2 undergraduate physician assistant (PA) program at The Haven. He is also an Army ROTC cadet and a 
member of the Boxing Club, the Christian Student Fellowship, and Campus Crusade for Christ. Read 
more  
  

  

Dates to Remember   
  
LOCK HAVEN  

• Labor Day-No Classes: Monday, Sept. 5   
• Welcome Week: Aug. 21-27   

o Aug. 22 – Belong-BQ, 4-6 p.m., Alumni Pavilion  
▪ Donations for the Haven Cupboard will be accepted  

o Aug. 23 – Office of Community Service Open House, 1-4 p.m., PUB 2nd level  
o Aug. 24 – HAC Hump Day Program – Ice Cream Truck, 11 a.m. to 2 p.m., Commons  
o Aug. 25 – Get Involved Fair, 11 a.m. to 2 p.m., Ivy Lane  

▪ Offices and Clubs REGISTER HERE for a table  
o Aug. 25 – Color Splash, 6:30 p.m., Pavilions on the Commons  
o Aug. 25 – Welcome Back Celebration, 11 a.m. to 2:15 p.m., Bentley Dining Hall  
o Aug. 26 -- Dr. Douglas Casa Presentation, “Evidence Based Medicine in the Realm of 
Heat Stroke and Sudden Death,” 9-11:30 a.m., Price Auditorium  
o Aug. 26 – First Friday Fest with Commonplace Campus Ministry, 4-8 p.m., Commons  
o Aug. 27 – HAC Saturday Splash, 2 p.m., Commons  

• Academic Year Kickoff Luncheon: Aug. 23  
o 11 a.m. to 1 p.m., DACC Ballroom  

  
Ongoing Lock Haven events/activities  

• Christian Student Fellowship – Wednesdays, 6:30 p.m., PUB Room 2  
  

   
LOCK HAVEN   
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Women's Soccer Poll & Season Preview  
The Pennsylvania State Athletic Conference (PSAC) recently released the 2022 preseason coaches’ poll 
and the Lock Haven University women’s soccer team was picked to finish eighth in the Eastern Division. 
Read more  
  
Men's Soccer Poll & Season Preview  
The Pennsylvania State Athletic Conference (PSAC) released the 2022 preseason coaches’ poll and the 
Lock Haven University men’s soccer team was picked to finish third in the Eastern Division. Read more  
  
Volleyball Poll & Season Preview  
As the Lock Haven University volleyball team prepares to open the 2022 season, the Pennsylvania State 
Athletic Conference (PSAC) released the preseason coaches’ poll today (Aug. 18) and the Bald Eagles 
were picked to finish eighth in the Eastern Division. Read more  
  
Baseball Tryout Information  
The LHU baseball team will hold a tryout on Friday, August 26. The tryouts are open to any male student 
currently enrolled at Lock Haven University who is interested in playing baseball at The Haven. In order 
to tryout, one must attend a mandatory informational tryout meeting scheduled for Wednesday, August 
24th at 5 p.m. in Zimmerli – Room No. 8. Read more  
  
  

  
Lock Haven Trolley Schedule  
The Lock Haven Trolley Schedule can be found here.  
  
Building Doors Reminder from Lock Haven Public Safety   
All Lock Haven faculty, staff, and students should only use card access doors to enter campus buildings. 
Do not unlock exterior doors and do not prop doors open. Contact Public Safety with questions at 
Public_Safety@lockhaven.edu or 570-484-2278.  
  
Campus Dining Hours  
Hours and menus for campus dining outlets can be found here.  
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